
Mayor and Members of Council:

Recently, two (2) light standards have been installed at the above noted intersection.

We wish to express our sincere thanks to Mayor Robinson, Council,  and staff,   for the role 
they played to plan,  approve and fund this project; which has been many years in the making. 

We look forward to a safer intersection for all.  

Bob and Frankie Astley
e Glenelg Townline

From: BF Astley com] 
Sent: December 23, 2020 3:36 PM
To:  West Grey News & Notices info@westgrey.com>
Subject: Installation of Street Lights - Southgate Glenelg Townline/Normanby Bentinck Townline and
Highway 6




